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Permission to Photograph/Videotape Form 
2025-26 

 
Dear Parents, 
 Each year there are many opportunities to photograph and/or videotape your child while at school.  Some 
of these photos remain at school, while others are used for crafts and activities.  I would appreciate it if you could 
please complete the form below.  Thank you so much! 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Mudd 
 

Permission to Photograph/Videotape 
I give permission to Little Learners to photograph and videotape my child, 

______________________________________________, during the 2025-26 school year. 
 
Circle One 
Yes/No I give permission for my child’s photo to be on the Little Learner’s     
 Facebook page. 
 
Yes/No I give permission for my child’s photo to be on the Little Learner’s Website. 
 
  I give permission for my child’s photo to be taken for creating in-school crafts only 
 
 
Signed:___________________________________________    Date:__________________________________ 
 
Additional Comments: 

_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


